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NZQA QUALIFICATION ASSESSMENT STATEMENTS CHANGE 
TO PDF  

 
 

The New Zealand Qualifications Authority (NZQA) has advised that International 
Qualification Assessment recognition statements and Pre-Assessment Result statements will 
be issued electronically in PDF format going forward. This will allow visa applicants to send 
or upload an electronic copy. 
 
 
You will be able to verify the validity of these electronic copies via the NZQA website using the link below: 
www.nzqa.govt.nz/verify-statement  
 
Please note that the electronic version will show the non-English text without special language characters such as accents or 
macrons. This is due to system constraints, but will be fixed later in the year. 
 
This will take effect from 19 July 2018 and will apply only to the applications that NZQA receives after this date. 
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